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Starting January 2024, you’ll get more help with  
Medicare Part D drug costs 

Good news. This notice is to let you know that starting in January 2024, you’ll get 
more help paying your Medicare drug coverage costs. You’ll pay $0 monthly drug 
plan premium and $0 yearly deductible for Medicare Part D drug coverage in 
2024.  
You qualify for this help because of a 2022 prescription drug law that lowers 
prescription drug costs for people with Medicare like you.  

You don’t need to do anything now  
You don’t need to do anything to get this additional help with Medicare drug 
coverage costs.  
If there are other changes to your Medicare drug plan or Extra Help coverage this 
fall, Medicare will send you a letter in the mail with information about what to do 
next. The letter will be on colored paper, and come in a white envelope from 
Medicare. 

Get help & more information  
Again, there’s no need to do anything now. To learn more about the prescription 
drug law, visit Medicare.gov/about-us/prescription-drug-law. 
For help understanding this notice, call your State Health Insurance Assistance 
Program for free, personalized health insurance counseling. Visit shiphelp.org or call 
1-877-839-2675 to get the number for your local SHIP. Or, call 1-800-MEDICARE 
(1-800-633-4227) for help. TTY users can call 1-877-486-2048. 
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